
From: Gallagher, Colby <colbyg@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/10/2015 10:59:47 AM
Subject: Shaw Cuts

Chaney,
 
I am doing a story on the cuts at Shaw Air Force Base and wanted to see if Governor Haley is either available for an 
interview today or can provide a statement regarding them. I understand Governor Haley was pretty verbal about the 
need to reverse these cuts. I wanted to ask about what would need to happen in order for the cuts to be reversed 
and what 600+ cuts at Shaw would mean for the unit.
 
Thanks,
Colby Gallagher
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